

GRACEVILLE STATE SCHOOL

Established 1928

23 Acacia Ave, Graceville, Q 4075
(Location: Cnr Oxley Rd & Acacia Ave)
Phone: 3716 2777 ● Fax: 3716 2700
Email: the.principal@gracevilss.eq.edu.au

August 2019

Dear Parent

Our annual 2 day instrumental music workshop will be held on Wednesday 28 and Thursday 29 August. All instrumental students are involved in the workshop which allows students the opportunity to rehearse in small groups with a tutor and whole ensemble rehearsals. The cost for this workshop has been included in the annual IM student resource scheme levy so there is no additional charge for the workshop. Please note that students will need to bring their own lunch for first and second breaks on each day or can order from the tuckshop (and collect tuckshop from their normal classroom). All IM students are able to wear free dress for the workshop. Choir rehearsals will continue during this week but instrumental rehearsals (before/after school/during break) are cancelled for these two days as students play for an extensive time during the school day.

The workshop culminates with a concert which you are invited to attend on Thursday 29 August at 2:00pm in the hall.

All instrumental students need to bring the following equipment to both days of the workshop:

- Instrument
- Music folder
- Pencil
- Water bottle
- Lunch and snack for second break
- Music stand with name clearly marked (if you have one) this is for students to use within the tutor groups as the full ensembles will have the school stands, however we do not request you to purchase one if you do not own one.

Please also note the annual evening music concert will be held on Wednesday 13 November at 6:00pm which will involve performances from all instrumental students and choirs. We look forward to seeing you at our concert on Thursday 29 August at 2:00pm if you are able to attend.

Yours sincerely

Naomi Lindh Classroom Music Teacher

Lisa McKeaten Deputy Principal